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Procedural Order Re: Closing Docket 

 

On November 10, 2022, in Order No. 26,722, the Commission dismissed without 

prejudice a filing by James Rodier that sought a Commission determination of whether 

New Hampshire residential customers have benefited from electricity deregulation. On 

December 27, 2022, in Order No. 26,754, the Commission denied Mr. Rodier’s motion for 

reconsideration of Order No. 26,722. A review of this docket indicates that no further 

action by the Commission is necessary and the docket is therefore closed. 

So ordered, this ninth day of February, 2023. 
 
 

 

 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 
jtrodier@comcast.net 
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